Beautification Report:

e Members consist of Leo Demarce, Travis Dorner, Jules Champoux, Sandra Zanet, Josh
Shepley, Eddy Hammoud & Laura Carcelen.

e Tasks for Committee Members to brainstorm/complete:

e Mural Projects moves forward with DERKZ
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Derkz has completed the final draft for Roma & Associates’ building and all
parties have agreed on the design.

Derkz has been paid one half of the grand total for this mural project: $8,475.00
(516,950.00 in total). He will receive the second half upon completion.

Derkz is set to begin the Kona Sushi draft for their building.

Derkz has been paid in full for this mural project: $11,300.00.

The Town of Tecumseh has sent us our half of the grant money awarded to us
for the projects- $10,000.00.

e Qutdoor Furniture
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The beautification committee has narrowed down a style and type of benches,
and other outdoor furniture that they would like to see installed throughout the
main corridor of Tecumseh. The addition of tree planters and hanging baskets
were also discussed. As the installation and maintenance of these planned items
will require assistance from the town. Classic Displays sales rep, Chris Tucker,
will reach out to Committee Head, Laura Carcelen, and the Tecumseh BIA
Coordinator to order the furniture decided on as well as the agreed upon
Christmas displays.

e Next on the committees plans for future discussion:
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Tasks for Committee Members to brainstorm/complete:

e Working on coming up with some more beautification projects for our
area after the mural projects are complete in 2023- have gotten two
guotes from two companies about outdoor furniture to purchase.

e Coordinator met with the Manager Parks & Horticulture and the new
Director of Community & Recreation Services at the Town of
Tecumseh to discuss opportunities for collaboration this year and
writing a grant together for a future beautification project.



